February 14, 2018

http://www.clairelilienthal.org

Madison 750-8603 W. Scott 749-3516

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Week of February 12th

Thurs., 2/15 – Seolnal (Lunar New Year)

Fri., 2/16 – **NO SCHOOL** – Lunar New Year

Week of February 19th

Mon., 2/19 – **NO SCHOOL** (Presidents' Day)

Wed., 2/21 – PTA Budget Mtg., Scott, 6pm

Week of March 5th --

Parent/Teacher Conference Week, School is out

1 hour early each day: MS Arena 3/6 - 3/8, 1-3

Dear Lilienthal Community,

Our Starlight Auction is right around the corner, on the evening of March 9h! If you haven't picked up your tickets yet, please do so soon (here). It's a really wonderful evening and this year's theme is Havana Nights which will be a lot of fun. It will be a great night of fundraising, community building, and celebrations!

If you're planning on attending, get your friends together and purchase a table together, it will make the evening that much more fun! The more people we get to attend the more fun we'll have.

We're also looking for some more volunteers to make this amazing community event happen! Please sign up and volunteer to help out at the event. We need people to help, especially in the days leading up to and after the Auction. You can sign up on School Pages if you'd like to roll up your sleeves and help make this happen.

You can also help out by donating a Count Me In experience! or by promoting your business with a Corporate Sponsorship. Family Sponsorships are also available if you're interested! Anything you can give goes a long way in making this evening a special one.

The generosity of this community is second to none. For years the parents of Claire Lilienthal have done amazing things in supporting this wonderful school. From enrichment experiences and arts programming to professional development for teachers and extra support for struggling readers, your fundraising has made our school a wonderful place for all students to learn, grow, and thrive.

I look forward to seeing you all at the auction and toasting to your generous support of our students and teachers!

With appreciation, Tyler Graff Principal, Claire Lilienthal K-8

ATTENTION MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS

Track & Field practice starts on Tuesday, February 20th. Please make sure that your physical forms are turned in to Ms. Hadley as soon as possible. You will not be able to attend practice without the completed forms. If you need the forms, please see Ms. Hadley. Track Practice

Claire Lilienthal School 2:00 - 4:00 Monday - Friday

Yearbook Photos and Cover Contest!

1. Scott Campus we need your photos! If you have any photos from classroom field trips/celebrations, Education Outside classes, dances, sporting events, Outdoor Education, arts, theatre, music, science activities, community events and celebrations, please share them with us by uploading them on SchoolPages. Deadline for all photos is Friday, February 23, 2018

You can upload the photos directly from your mobile devices, create a new album or add to an existing one, and please don't forget to tag them. Questions? Email us at clpta.message@gmail.com. Click here to upload your photos on the SP Photo Page>

2. We're looking for some amazing student art work for the cover of our 2017-2018 yearbook! If your child is interested in submitting a cover illustration for the contest, here is more information:

Theme: San Francisco (Famous buildings, places, sports teams, and historic events)
Submission Criteria:

- 2017-2018 on cover
- · School name on cover
- · Name of artist in bottom right hand corner
- · No white space, all colored
- · 8 x 11.5 INCHES
- School appropriate and all drawings should be original artwork
- \cdot Due by Friday, February 23, 2018 to Ms. Candy or Ms. Shushtar in the school office.

E-mail Mr. Graff if you have any questions: grafft@sfusd.edu

Last chance to get your Yearbook!

We are now pre-selling school yearbooks for the 2017-2018 school year until FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2018!

Goto http://www.clairelilienthal.org/clairewear to

order your yearbook or place an ad. Do you want to place a personal or business ad? Order now!

Space in the yearbook is limited, and it will sell out. Support our school and include a dedication for your child.

Questions, want to pay by check or cash? Please email us: ClaireWearStore@gmail.com.

Join Next Year's PTA Board!

We are looking for parents interested in serving on next year's PTA Board! The board positions needed are Vice President, Treasurer, and Financial Secretary. Click here for a description of each role > Questions? Or interested in serving on the CLPTA board, please contact the Nomination Committee at clnominationcommittee@gmail.com.

Join the PTA Budget Committee

It's time to start planning the 2018-2019 Claire Lilienthal PTA budget. Join the Budget Committee to learn about how our budget takes shape on **Wednesday**, **Feb 21st** @ **Scott Campus**, **6pm**.

Starlight Auction: Havana Nights!

Did you resolve to have more fun in 2018? The kind of fun you used to have before you had kids? Then get excited because Starlight Auction is coming up on March 9th! This is our annual night out as a community to have fun, make new friends and raise some funds for our amazing school. More details to come on how to buy tickets and help out! Check out the Starlight Auction site for the latest news!

Volunteers Needed:

We have volunteer roles to fit any time commitment and schedule! Auction Solicitation and Dessert Dash Solicitation Volunteers are needed now. You will be given a list of businesses to contact to make the ask - that's it! No picking up or delivering! Perfect 'job' from home or during lunch at work from your computer. Check out the Volunteer Page to see how you can help!

http://www.school-

pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/Starlight2018Volunteers

Host a Starlight Count Me In!!

Count-Me-In's (CMI's) are fun, community-building events donated and hosted by one or more families. Hosts donate an event of their choosing and decide if it's kids only, adults only or for the entire family. Some past events have included Adults Karaoke Night, Poker Night, Trivia Night, Slosh Ball and much more! Click here to get more event ideas and fill out a Count Me In Donation Form!

Get Starlight Auction Tickets Now

Tickets on sale now! Check out the Starlight Auction site for the latest news and to purchase tickets!

http://www.clairelilienthal.org/starlight-gala2018

CLASP News

- Kickball game on Feb. 15 at 3:00 to 4:00 pm. CLASP staff vs. students
- Whale bus visit last week was quite exciting for 1st and 2nd graders (some K's made it).

OUR YEARBOOK NEEDS YOUR PHOTOS

If you have any photos from classroom field trips/celebrations, Unity Dance, Education Outside classes, sporting events, Outdoor Education, arts, theatre, music, science activities, community events and celebrations, please share them with us by <u>uploading</u> them on SchoolPages.

We are especially looking for photos from our older grades (4th through 8th grades)!

You can upload the photos directly from your mobile devices, create a new album or add to an existing one, and *please don't forget to tag them*. Questions? Email us at clpta.message@gmail.com.

Click here to upload your photos on the SP Photo Page

<u>></u>

http://www.school-pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/PhotoPage Thank you for your help!

Help with the CLPTA Board election process!

Looking for a few more people to join the CLPTA Board Nomination Committee. This group helps with the election process that forms the 2018-2019 PTA board. Commitment involves approximately 2-4 hours and will consist of mainly phone conferences/emails and attending some of the PTA meetings.

Click here to sign up >

Questions? Email us

at clnominationcommittee@gmail.com.

Lost and Found

at each site will be taken away to charity on TOMORROW

Thursday, February 15th.
Thank you Minjae Bae for helping with this important task.



The SF-Marin food bank thanks CL for our contribution of 746 pounds of food during our seasonal food drive. Our donations will provide 623 meals! "Together, we can end hunger." Way to go, CL!